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032021 ANNUAL STATE VIOLATIONS SUMMARY

JANUARY

7-Eleven Store 25582A | Denver
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 10 days suspension, 5 days served, 5 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $200 paid in lieu of active suspension

Century Casino | Central City
	y Sale to Visibly Intoxicated Person 
	y 20 days suspension, 7 days served, 13 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2797 paid in lieu of active suspension

El Charro | Greeley
	y Violation of Public Health Order
	y 21 days suspension, 21 days served, 14 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

Grubbyz | Pierce
	y Violation of Public Health Order 
	y 14 days suspension, 14 days served, 14 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

Knucklehead Tavern | Colorado Springs
	y Violation of Public Health Order 
	y 21 days suspension, 21 days served, 21 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

Pinocchios | Frederick
	y Violation of Public Health Order 
	y 14 days suspension, 14 days served, 14 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year 

Queen Lounge | Fort Morgan
	y Violation of Public Health Order 
	y 14 days suspension, 14 days served, 14 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

The Mad Cow | Greeley
	y Violation of Public Health Order 
	y 14 days suspension, 14 days served, 14 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

Volleys | Grand Junction
	y Unlawful Use of License/Violation of Public 
Health Order 

	y 38 days suspension, 15 days served, 23 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2478.74 paid in lieu of active suspension

Sand Box Bar & Grill | Lochbuie
	y Violation of Public Health Order 
	y 14 days suspension, 14 days served, 14 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

FEBRUARY

Columbine Liquors | Palisade
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $826.82 paid in lieu of active suspension

Karen’s Kafe and Stephanie’s Bar & Grill | Calhan
	y Violation of Public Health Order 
	y 7 days suspension, 7 days served, 7 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Prime Liquor | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2847 paid in lieu of active suspension

Perry Pointe Liquors | Castle Rock
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1483 paid in lieu of active suspension



042021 ANNUAL STATE VIOLATIONS SUMMARY

Office Lounge Bar & Grill | Loveland
	y Failure to Timely File and Pay State Taxes 
	y Entered into 7 payment plans and defaulted on 6 payment plans
	y As of January 5, 2021, licensee is no longer delinquent in owed State Taxes

7-Eleven Store 23888B | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

GoPuff | Denver
	y Unlawful Use of License 
	y 21 days suspension, 9 days served, 12 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $11,999.05 paid in lieu of active suspension

Jay’s Grille & Bar | Denver
	y Unlawful Use of License 
	y 15 days suspension, 5 days served, 10 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $805.99 paid in lieu of active suspension

My Place | Delta
	y Violation of Public Health Order
	y 7 days suspension, 0 days served, 7 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1263.75 paid in lieu of active suspension

SMCS LLC | Telluride
	y Sale to Minor, 2nd in 12 months
	y 14 days suspension, 6 days served, 8 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y 5 days in abeyance from previous 
suspension imposed

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension for 
this violation

	y Active Suspension 4/2/21-4/7/21 

Stubbies | Basalt
	y Selling to Visibly Intoxicated Person/After 
Hours Consumption

	y 25 days suspension, 10 days served, 15 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y Active Suspension 3/11/21-3/20/21

MARCH

FEBRUARY

APRIL

Bully Ranch & Bar | Vail
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1061.61 paid in lieu of active suspension

DNJ Liquor | Denver
	y Unlawful Use of License 
	y 28 days suspension, 11 days served, 17 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $4544.42 paid in lieu of active suspension



052021 ANNUAL STATE VIOLATIONS SUMMARY

APRIL

El Tapatio | Parachute
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Everyday Stores | Denver
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y Active suspension from 5/27/21-5/29/21

Kum & Go #1904 | Hayden
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Maggi’s Kitchen | Longmont
	y Violation of Public Health Order 
	y Surrendered Hotel & Restaurant Liquor 
License

	y Licensee agrees to not apply for liquor license 
for a period of 1 year from date of stipulation

Marketplace Wine and Spirits | Brighton
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2261.64 paid in lieu of active suspension

Norman’s Liquor | Lakewood
	y Exercising Privilege of Another’s License
	y 28 days suspension, 11 days served, 17 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $7124.51 paid in lieu of active suspension

Sam’s Corner Store | Denver
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Sawpit Liquor | Sawpit
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Society Conoco | Telluride
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $554.13 paid in lieu of active suspension

South Side Liquors | Steamboat Springs
	y Sale to Minor
	y 14 days suspension, 6 days served, 8 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2078.96 paid in lieu of active suspension

Station Liquor | Denver
	y Sale to Minor
	y 14 days suspension, 6 days served, 8 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2664.23 paid in lieu of active suspension

Terry’s Liquor | Alamosa
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $754.45 paid in lieu of active suspension



062021 ANNUAL STATE VIOLATIONS SUMMARY

MAY

7-Eleven Store 39339A | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y Active Suspension 6/11/21-6/13/21

8th Street Steakhouse | Steamboat Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $747.50 paid in lieu of active suspension

Alta #6124 | Grand Junction
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Alta #6146 | Delta
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Alta #6316 | Grand Junction
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

American Legion Post No 2 | Pueblo
	y Illegal Gambling Device 
	y Attorney General Order

Aspen Wine & Spirits | Aspen
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $4887.05 paid in lieu of active suspension

Breckenridge Market and Liquor | Breckenridge
	y Order to Show Cause
	y 14 days suspension, 8 days served, 6 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $9993.21 paid in lieu of active suspension

Curve Liquors | Lakewood
	y Sale to Minor
	y 14 days suspension, 6 days served, 8 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $765.18 paid in lieu of active suspension

Everyday | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y Active Suspension 6/4/21-6/6/21

G&R Liquor | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1166.39 paid in lieu of active suspension

Go-Fer Foods of Silt | Silt
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Gold Hill Wine & Spirits | Woodland Park
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $3450.65 paid in lieu of active suspension

Loaf N Jug #87 | Pueblo
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension
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7-Eleven Store 13111 | Pueblo
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension 

7-Eleven Store 22684B | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Los Amigos | Vail
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1960.06 paid in lieu of active suspension

Maverik #540 | Thornton
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Paisano Liquors | Brighton
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2182.32 paid in lieu of active suspension

Pazzo’s Pizzeria | Vail
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $540.66 paid in lieu of active suspension

Red Robin | Castle Rock
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Springs Liquor Outlet | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $6558.04 paid in lieu of active suspension

The Hangout Bar & Grill | Parachute
	y Sale to Minor 
	y Licensee agrees to transfer Tavern Liquor 
License

	y Licensee and owners agree to not hold a 
liquor license for a period of 5 years from 
the date of executed order

Walnut Liquors | Denver
	y Unlawful Use of License 
	y 25 days suspension, 10 days served, 15 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $3675.94 paid in lieu of active suspension

Wine Cellar at Lodo | Denver
	y Unlawful Use of License (Illegal Delivery) 
	y Active Suspension from 5/16/21-8/24/21

Kum & Go #935 | Gypsum
	y Unlawful Use of License
	y 14 days suspension, 6 days served, 8 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

MAY

JUNE



082021 ANNUAL STATE VIOLATIONS SUMMARY

JUNE

7-Eleven Store 24398A | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Giggling Marlin | Colorado Springs
	y Importer holding stock; Excise Tax Not Paid 
	y 32 days suspension, 14 days served, 18 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Hermosa Liquors | Durango
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1280.10 paid in lieu of active suspension

High Spirits Liquor | Fountain
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1807.10 paid in lieu of active suspension

Hover Crossing Wine & Spirits | Longmont
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $7059.96 paid in lieu of active suspension

Jimbo’s Liquor | Basalt
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2406.22 paid in lieu of active suspension

Miller & Rossi | Denver
	y Unlawful Financial Assistance 
	y 31 days suspension, 12 days served, 19 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1905.60 paid in lieu of active suspension

Owl Hoot Trail Liquor | Del Norte
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 14 days suspension, 7 days served, 7 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y Active Suspension 7/2/21-7/8/21

Rockslide Brew Pub | Grand Junction
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1057.21 paid in lieu of active suspension

Security Discount Liquor | Security
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2348.12 paid in lieu of active suspension

Spanky’s Liquor World | Pueblo
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $3629.38 paid in lieu of active suspension

Spirits of New Castle | New Castle
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1480.91 paid in lieu of active suspension

Star Saloon | Ridgway
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Summer Valley Liquor | Aurora
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2945.94 paid in lieu of active suspension



092021 ANNUAL STATE VIOLATIONS SUMMARY

JULY

JUNE

Taco Cabo | Steamboat Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 21 days suspension, 10 days served, 11 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1402.10 paid in lieu of active suspension

The Berg Haus | Castle Pines
	y Violation of Public Health Order 
	y 28 days suspension, 14 days served, 14 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $3173.91 paid in lieu of active suspension

The Liquor Cave | Parachute
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1006.20 paid in lieu of active suspension

Vaqueros Mexican Restaurant and Taqueria | 
Steamboat Springs

	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1274.68 paid in lieu of active suspension

Wal Mart #1896 | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1722.60 paid in lieu of active suspension

Yampa Valley Brewing Company | Hayden
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Andy’s Liquor Mart | Grand Junction 
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $5000.00 paid in lieu of active suspension

7-Eleven Store 39211A | Castle Rock
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension 

7-Eleven Store 39339A | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor, 2nd in 12 months
	y 14 days suspension, 7 days served, 7 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y 4 days in abeyance from previous violation 
imposed

	y Active Suspension 8/27/21-9/6/21

Alta #6111 | Lakewood
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension 

Alta #6112 | Brighton
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension



102021 ANNUAL STATE VIOLATIONS SUMMARY

JULY

El Agave Liquor | Denver
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $838.26 paid in lieu of active suspension

Oasis Liquor | Woodland Park
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2578.76 paid in lieu of active suspension

Original Aurora Liquor | Aurora
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 14 days suspension, 7 days served, 7 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $8564.14 paid in lieu of active suspension

Westminster Liquor | Westminster
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2227.99 paid in lieu of active suspension

Erie Conoco | Erie
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension 

Silverton Conoco | Silverton 
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y Active Suspension 8/6/21-8/8/21

Cenex | Limon 
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y Active Suspension 10/1/21-10/3/21 

Super Wine & Spirits | Denver 
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1428.39 paid in lieu of active suspension

7-Eleven Store #26788D | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension 

7-Eleven Store #34238A | Johnstown
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Exxon | Federal Heights
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Four Mile Mountain Market | Glenwood Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1002.78 paid in lieu of active suspension

AUGUST

SEPTEMBER
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SEPTEMBER

Glass Bottle Liquors | Englewood
	y Sale to Minor/Licensee was the Offender
	y 14 days suspension, 7 days served, 7 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1484.16 paid in lieu of active suspension

Shell | Aurora
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

7-Eleven Store 20343B | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension 

7-Eleven Store 32159C | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

All Pro Liquor | Grand Junction
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2057.11 paid in lieu of active suspension 

Alta #6111 | Lakewood 
	y Sale to Minor, 2nd in 12 months
	y 14 days suspension, 7 days served, 7 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y 4 days in abeyance from previous violation 
imposed

	y $754.65 paid in lieu of active suspension
	y Active Suspension 12/17/21-12/20/21

Delirious Liquors | Orchard City 
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1869.59 paid in lieu of active suspension

Fillmore Liquors | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1883.93 paid in lieu of active suspension

High Altitude Liquor | Fort Garland 
	y Sale to Minor
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y Active Suspension 11/19/21-11/21/21

Maverik, Inc #549 | Aurora 
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1295.40 paid in lieu of active suspension

NO STATE VIOLATIONS TO REPORT

OCTOBER

NOVEMBER
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NOVEMBER

Maverik, Inc #608 | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $530.50 paid in lieu of active suspension

North Avenue Liquor | Grand Junction 
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $2691.24 paid in lieu of active suspension

Red Mountain Wine and Spirits | Glenwood 
Springs 

	y Sale to Minor 
	y 14 days suspension, 7 days served, 7 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $4477.42 paid in lieu of active suspension

Spirits of the West | Durango
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y Active Suspension 11/19/21-11/21/21

Sundance Liquors | Snowmass	
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served, 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $4342.74 paid in lieu of active suspension

7-Eleven Store 34035A | Parker 
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $500 paid in lieu of active suspension

Champion Liquor | Lakewood 
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $1489.68 paid in lieu of active suspension

Safeway Store #1667 | Erie 
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $784.35 paid in lieu of active suspension

Sheridan’s Liquor | Arvada
	y Sale to Minor 
	y 7 days suspension, 3 days served 4 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y $3146.38 paid in lieu of active suspension

Springs Liquor Outlet | Colorado Springs
	y Sale to Minor, 2nd in 12 months
	y 14 days suspension, 7 days served 7 days 
held in abeyance for a period of one year

	y 4 days held in abeyance from previous 
violation imposed

	y $18609.64 paid in lieu of active suspension
	y Active Suspension from 1/20/22-1/23/22

DECEMBER
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